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April 25th, 2019. 
 
 
 
Dear LBP Community, 
 
It is with mixed feelings that I announce that I will be starting a new position as the interim 
Assistant Director in Human Resources at the school board in next several days. 
 
It has been my sincere pleasure to serve the Lester B. Pearson High School community during 
this time, working together with a great team of students, staff and parents to make a positive 
difference at our school.  
 
Unfortunately, I do not yet know who will be filling the position as Principal, but I will keep you 
informed as soon as this information becomes available.  
 
Thank you for your support over the last 3 wonderful years. I will truly miss working with such a 
dynamic community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Vitantonio 
Principal  
 


